
Item 15v - Question Time 

 
To the Chair of the Care, Learning & Housing Committee 

“Please provide the actual school capacity and actual current school roll for all 
Highland primary schools as this was omitted from recent Committee reports?” 

 
Response to Mr C Fraser 

School roll forecasts are published annually on the Council website, usually in 
November or December of each year.  With in-year updates or amendments made 
on an exceptional basis, for any change in circumstance between annual publication 
dates. 

The following link provides the forecasts published in November 2018, on an 
Associated School Group basis.  Within each forecast, the school capacity and the 
actual roll for 2019/20 (as at start of the new academic year) is also included. 

https://www.highland.gov.uk/downloads/download/1648/school_roll_forecasts_nove
mber_2018 

The Council intends to publish the latest updated forecasts in December 2019. 
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